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From all of us here at Hunt Military Communities, 
I want to wish all the fathers out there the 
sincerest Happy Father's Day.  Whether you are 
serving far away or close to home – or supporting 
a spouse who is active duty – your commitment 
to your country and families is admirable. We 
look forward to honoring you this month.

John Ehle 
President - Hunt Military Communities 
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Contact Information

Resident Services Office 
(Hokulani Community Center)

298 Main Street, Honolulu HI 96818 
Phone: 808-839-8630

Maintenance Request Line: 808-839-HELP (4357)
Facebook: Navy Family Housing Hawaii

Be in the loop and stay in the know! 
Subscribe to our monthly newsletter by providing your current email address 
to your resident services office to your resident services office today. 

WEAR BLUE: RUN TO REMEMBER 

For the past 3 years OMC has teamed up with Wear Blue to organize a run to 
honor the service and sacrifice of the American Military. This year, because of 
social distancing restrictions, there could not be a gathering like previous 
years but residents were still invited to a virtual run to honor these heroes. A 
memorial was set up at the Ford Island community center as a remembrance 
to our fallen service members.

We were so excited to see that our OMC Ohana still  participated in this 
year's virtual run. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

In May, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with wear blue: run to 
remember in organizing Memorial Day virtual run/walk events in our 
communities. wear blue: run to remember,a national, nonprofit 
organization is committed to building a running community that 
honors the service and sacrifice of the American military.  This year, 
wear blue hosted the event as a virtual run/walk, enabling runners 
and walkers from all over the U.S. to continue on in the mission – to 
honor our nation's fallen by learning their stories, speaking their 
names out aloud and honoring their legacies. Runners and walkers 
were encouraged to participate on an individual basis and became 
part of a living memorial to America's fallen heroes and showed of 
support for the families they left behind.  Hundreds of HMC 

employees and residents participated in the event across the U.S.  

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile 
event. It is because of your dedication to the cause we are able to 
honor and recognize our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful 
way.  

THANK YOU!
WE ARE PROUD TO BE SERVING YOU AS A  
RESIDENT OF HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES 



ohananavycommunities.com 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION
Update Your information 
We want to stay in contact with you as much as possible. Not only do 
we send out our newsletters, but we try our best to keep you up to date 
on what is going on in your neighborhood. From tree trimming to water 
shut offs we want to keep communication open with you. If you have 
changed your phone number or email address or if you know a 
neighbor that is not receiving our information , call or email us at the 
SOUTH RSO to update phone and email address information. 

AC Care
Summer is here! As temperatures begin to rise outside, your AC will 
start working harder to keep your home cool. This is an extremely 
important time to care for and keep a close eye on your AC. Here are 
some tips on what you can do to help. 

• Change filters monthly , or bi-weekly if you have pets. 
• Check your drain line. Pour a cap full of bleach or vinegar down 

the drain line to keep it clear of any build-up to help keep the 
line from clogging and backing up which will cause the AC to 
stop working. Not sure where that is located? contact the RSO

• Set thermostat to the warmest comfortable setting , each 
degree about 75 degrees saves 3% of the energy used to cool 
your home. 

• Make sure air intake registers are unobstructed.
• If you have not had your AC preventative maintenance 

completed within the last year, you can call maintenance or 
use the RENTCAFE app to place a work order. 

COMMUNITY ADVISORY BOARD
Become a voice for your community! The CAB representative meets 
monthly with OMC community managers, maintenance managers 
and community directors  and serve as community liaisons between 
the neighborhood and OMC management. We are in need for 
representatives for various communities. Interested? Contact our 
office for more information. 

ILLEGAL PARKING
Avoid the cost and trouble of retrieving a towed car. Remember to 
use your carport or garage when parking your vehicles as these have 
been provided for your convenience. Please keep in mind that there 
are no additional parking spaces allocated for vehicles displaced by 
storage or personal goods. Additionally, vehicles parked in driveways 
must fit within the driveway without blocking the sidewalk or street 
traffic. Under no circumstances shall any vehicle be allowed to park or 
driven on the lawn or in common areas.

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR 
COMMUNITY MANAGER

Aloha Residents, 

The Memorial day, Wear Blue run to remember is one of my 
favorite events! Thank you to those who participated. You don't 
have to wait until next memorial day to honor the memory of a 
fallen service member or help their families. If you want to find out 
how to be a part of this great cause please visit: 
www.wearblueruntoremember.org

Our maintenance team has been working hard to complete routine 
work orders that were placed on hold during the stay at home 
order due to COVID. We thank you for your patience during this 
time as we try our best to complete these. If you are having issues 
with a work order, please know you can reach out to your SOUTH 
RSO TEAM for assistance. We will work with maintenance to get 
your issue resolved.
Sincerely, 

Jessica Galindo 

    WE ARE HERE FOR YOU!
Our offices are open and we are ready to help! While we still 
encourage you to call or email, our office is open for you if you need 
assistance. We are still practicing social distancing and we also ask 
that you wear a mask when coming into the office. Please limit in 
office visits to 2 residents per household in the office at a time. 

Contact Us: Monday through Friday, 0800-1700  
298 Main Street, Honolulu HI 96818

(HOKULANI COMMUNITY CENTER) 
(808) 839-8630  / southrso@huntcompanies.com

Jessica Galindo - Community Manager
Kelsey Augustine - Resident Services Specialist

Sierra Nettles - Resident Services Specialist
Savannah Atkins - Resident Services Specialist

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Father's Day Contest June 8-19th- send us a picture of 

your dad and tell us what makes him so amazing! The winner will 
be chosen on June 19th and receive a prize. Submissions should 
be sent to southrso@huntcomapnies.com

Breakfast on the go: Our SOUTH RSO team will be set up in a 
few of our communities to hand out a quick , simple, prepackaged 
pick me up and go to help get your day started. If you see our 
team, make a quick stop to grab a bag to get your day going. 




